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Topic: Who from the Prime Minister's office was in the meeting where CMAX
was recommended
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- Senator Fifield asked: -Bearing that in mind, in relation to the prime ministerial
representative on that committee-I think this is a relevant question to ask, and
the deputy secretary may be able to assist here-who from the Prime Minister's
office was in the meeting where CMAX was recommended? We would not want
to see that person find themselves on that committee?

Mr Mrdak-I have undertaken to the committee to take that on notice?

Senator FIFTELD-Yes, but who from the Prime Minister's office was actually at
that meeting?

Mr Mrdak-I have taken that on notice.
Answer: Department notes record that Ms Annie O’Rourke, Ms Corri McKenzie and

Ms Fiona Sugden were at the Summit planning meeting with Department officers
where CMAX was suggested.
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